
Thursday, December 8, 2011 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
 
Students 
Attention:  If you have Thursday School today be sure to check the signs on the attendance office, counseling office, or 
library doors to see which room you are to report to after school.  Room assignments are based on the first letter of your 
last name. 
 
Attention Students:  In-School Suspension has been postponed until further notice.  You will be attending your regular 
classes on Friday. 
 
Saturday School this Saturday, December 10th will be held in Rm. 301 from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 
 
Attention Seniors:  Make up orders for caps and gowns and graduation products will be accepted on December 9th during 
lunch in the library.  A deposit or payment in full is required to place an order.  Graduation packets are available in the 
ASB room or on the Guidance Office counter. 
 
Check out the following new items on the food carts.  Stop by at lunch, try something new and help us decide 
what items return after Winter Break!  Make sure to check the Delivery Days for your items. 
Vendor Product Delivery Days 
Yarnal’s Pizza Pizza Pocket - price - $2.50 Tues 12/6, Thurs 12/8, Tues 12/13 
Boston Pizza 6” Chicken Kabob Sandwich – price $3.00 

6” Meatball Grinder - price - $3.00 
Mon 12/5, Wed, 12/7, Fri 12/9 

Fortune House Chinese 
Restaurant 

Vegetable Chow Mein – price $3.00 
Pork Fried Rice - $3.00 

Tues 12/6, Thurs 12/8, Tues 12/13 

Quiznos 6” Beef, bacon & cheddar Torpedo price - $2.50 
Flatbread Sammie – Cantina Chicken price $3.00 

Wed, 12/7, Fri 12/9, Mon 12/12 

 
Do you have a special someone?  Send them a “treat they can eat” with a Candy Cane Gram.  The Art Club will be selling 
Candy Cane Grams at break and lunch in PUP Plaza Dec. 5th – 9th.  Your treats will be delivered to that special person on 
Friday, Dec. 9th. 
 
Seniors – if you have purchased a Senior Ad for the Yearbook the deadline to turn in pictures is December 16th.  There is 
still a limited amount of space available to purchase. See Mrs. Dodd in Rm. 257 during break for more information. 
 
There will be a brief meeting for Track & Field Athletes today.  The meeting will be held at 3:10 p.m. at the track. 
 
Art Club meets every Monday at lunch in Rm. 605.  Everyone is welcome☺ 
 
Christian Club meets every Wednesday in Rm. 101.  Everybody is welcome to join us.  Please bring $3 for pizza and 
water. 
 

Caring 
“If the world seems to cold, kindle fires to warm it.” – Lucy Larcom 
 

Formulate - Create 
 
 
 

 


